
Dear Applicant, 

We are pleased to announce that the Admission Board has identified you as one of the top 

applicants to attend the WIUT Scholarship Exam for the 2024-2025 Academic Year.  You are 

invited to the mathematics scholarship examination to be held on the 31st of July 2024 at 11:00 

AM at WIUT campus. 

Please read the Exam Rules very carefully. 

EXAM RULES 

IN ORDER TO SIT THE EXAM, EVERY APPLICANT MUST DO THE FOLLOWING: 

1. Applicants must come to the exam venue at 10:00 AM, on Wednesday, 31st of July 2024.  

2. Bring your passport / ID (not the Travel passport) 

3. Bring two pens and a ruler 

Latecomers will not be permitted to attend the Exam. 

IT IS PROHIBITED FOR THE APPLICANT TO BRING PAPER, CALCULATORS, MOBILE 

PHONES, SMART WATCHES, EARPHONES, NOTEBOOKS OR ANY OTHER ELECTRONIC 

DEVICES TO THE EXAMINATION. APPLICANTS WHO HAVE BROUGHT THESE ITEMS WILL 

NOT BE ALLOWED TO ENTER THE EXAM. 

The exam will be held in the premises of WIUT. The address of the entrance to the building is as 

follows: 

Shakhrisabz str, 25, Mirabad district, Tashkent city, WIUT Enquiry office (map). 

(Please reach out +998712387400 for details) 

It is OBLIGATORY for applicants to check their e-mail, personal profile on Admission System 

(https://admission.wiut.uz/), the University website (https://wiut.uz/) and telegram channel 

(https://t.me/wiut_official_telegram) regularly to keep up to date with the latest news on the 

admission and examination process.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via admission@wiut.uz email 

address or +998712387400 
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